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Another great week at the fishery with a increased rod average of 8.89. 

The mixture of high winds and bright sunshine doesn’t seem to have affected the fishing and we are 

looking forward to the week ahead with a number of our regular groups returning for their yearly visit. 

 

 

 
Lovely start to a mornings fishing 

 
 
Rod Average  
The rod average for last week was 8.89 with 640 fish caught by 72 anglers. 

 

Best Rainbow/Brown 
The heaviest rainbow this week was 4lbs 8oz caught by Brian Braid on a dawlbach at the back of 

watersports island.  

There were a number a browns caught however none of the weights were recorded. 

 

Top Spots 
The top spots this week have been Tower Bank, North of Brown ale bay, halfmoon field, fishtail creek, 

Upperfileds bay and sailing club island. 

 

Method & Flies 
The most popular fly patterns used this week have been nymphs, buzzers, hares ears, daiwl bach, orange 

booby, hot head damsel and gold head montana. Mostly intermediate and floating lines have been used 

this week. 

 

Half Term Activities 
In addition the Fly fishing we have lots of other activities available for all the family over the school 

holidays. There are taster lessons in sailing, windsurfing and kayaking, canoe and rowing boats for hire 

and bikes for hire to explore the area.  
 

Boats can leave the jetty from 8.30am 
All boats are back to the jetty by 9.00pm 

Please allow a few minutes to return from your fishing spot 
Please note that Carsington is a boat fishing water only. It is advisable that boat bookings are made in 

advance to avoid disappointment. Discounts are available for bookings of 5 or more boats. 
Bookings taken by telephone on 01629 540478 or email flyfishing@carsingtonwater.com 


